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ATTENDANCE:  
 
 
 

CLASS AWARDS 
On a Friday each teacher 
nominates two pupils from 
the class for the ‘Star of 

the Week’ award. Each 
winner is presented with a 

certificate. 
EY  

W/C 19.05.2025 
Tilly S/Jessica R 

Always Reuben K 
W/C 02.06.2025 

Lola-Belle W/Max WD 
Always Isla-Rose W 

 
Y1 

W/C 19.05.2025 
Phoebe N/Ryan H 
Always Isaac SG 

 
Y2 

W/C 19.05.2025 
Rose G/Freya H 

Always Francesca L 
W/C 02.06.2025 

Noah G/Aaleese CE 
Always Freya H 

  
Y3 

W/C 19.05.2025 
 

Always  
W/C 02.06.2025 

Poppy U/Hattie LB 
Always Keira M 

 
Y4 

W/C 19.05.2025 
Megan-Lily C/Eliza M 

Always Ella H 
W/C 02.06.2025 
Evie K/William W 
Always Phoebe D 

 
Y5 

W/C 19.05.2025 
William D/Isla M 
Always Jacob B 
W/C 02.06.2025 

Matthew W/Lucy R 
Always Ewan W 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, Last week our Ofsted 
report was officially published and we were 
delighted that Ofsted continue to recognise that 
we are offering a high standard of education and 
schooling to the children. If you have missed the 
letter I sent out last week with the report, 
please do take time to have a look at it.  
Polite request– please could you ensure that your 
child arrives to school in the correct uniform. 
There are increasing numbers of pupils not 
arriving in school ties or school shoes, so please 
ensure ties and black school shoes are worn. Also, 
P.E. kit should involve the black and red school t-
shirt with a plain red hoody. Again, fashion 
hoodies and t-shirts are creeping in. Additionally, 
ear-rings should be plain studs.  
Finally, once again, a big well done to our sports 
teams,who again have had a week of success. Kind 
Regards Mr Hobson.  

Dear Lord, we thank you that we get to do sports 
events and have the chance to go.  We are grateful 
that we can go to Standon Bowers and enjoy camp.  
We thank you that you made us have faith in cricket 

and Northwood and different events. Amen 

PERSEVERANCE     KINDNESS                                                                                                             

RESPECT                   FAITH                                                    

COMMUNITY       HONESTY  

Earth 77 Fire 70 

 Air 75 Water 82 

    Individual  

Liberty   
      The rule of 

Law 
Democracy            

Tolerance        
Mutual 
 Respect 

KIDS CLUB - When booking your children into 
Kids’ Club, whether it be before or after school, 
please could you book via School Money or if paying 
by vouchers notify Kids’ Club by the 
Friday of the previous week what days 
your child will be attending.  
Kids Club : 07855 639630 

Our school website is:- 
www.st-annes-brownedge.staffs.sch.uk 

P.E. KITS - We are asking classes to wear P.E. kits on their 
designated P.E days. Kits should consist of tracksuit bottoms / 
shorts, trainers, school t-shirt, school hoodie or  school 
jumper. P.E. days are as follows: 
RECEPTION = Monday, Y1 = Monday, Y2 = Wednesday,   
Y3 =Tuesday, Y4 = Friday, Y5 = Thursday, Y6 = Friday 

Start children off on the way they should go and even when they are old they will not turn 
from it. (Proverbs 22:6) 

VISION 
We aspire to be guided in all that we do by our inclusive Christian ethos. We are enthusiastic 

about life-long learning and share wisdom in serving each other and our world.  We encourage all 
to live lives of hope and aspiration, inspired through acquiring new skills and attributes. Dignity 

and respect are at the heart of our school. 

 

 
 

W/E: 23.05.2025  Y3  97.62% 
W/E: 06.06.2025  Y1  100% 

STANDON BOWERS 

Standon Bowers was an amazing experience for Y6 before half term. 
They had a fun filled week of outdoor activities including climbing, 
canoeing, BMX’ing and much more. There were many challenges, 
many fears faced and plenty of smiles! Thanks Y6 for a wonderful 

week filled with fun!   

MENTAL HEALTH WALKS 
In the last half term, all classes a Mental Health 
walk in conjunction with Mental Health Week. 
All classes walked the same amount of miles as 
their corresponding year group and all children 

did really well.  

TRAVEL AMBASSADORS 

This week we have had a catch up with Natasha from the Council 
who is helping our school with working towards lowering 
pollution, reducing vehicles around school and educating us on 
how to be safe on the roads. Natasha told us about new initiatives 
which will be coming up for example Clean Air Day and Be Bright 
Be seen which will happen in the new academic year. Natasha was 
impressed with the progress we have made with our travel tracker 
and how more children are now coming to school in an active way. 

TOUGH RUNNER 

Letters and sponsorship forms are going out 
today for our Tough Runner, which we are 

holding in school on Friday 4th July! Please 
remember to get sponsorship collecting ready 
for the BIG EVENT!- Full details in the letter.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.wikipedia.org%2Fwiki%2FChristian_cross&ei=I95lVNjILo2raePRgMAJ&psig=AFQjCNFLXeHQkJJASE27jJPbQ3PId2sVxw&ust=1416048547861966


 

w/c Mon 9th Jun 2025 -  Phonics check week 
Mon 9th Jun 2025 - Music Concert Entrust 
Tue 10th Jun 2025 -  Y5/Y6 Mixed Cricket Competition Oakamoor CC 
Thur 12th Jun 2025 - Dog Safety Assembly and Y2-Y4 Dog Safety Work-
shop 
Thur 12th Jun 2025 -  Y5/Y6 Inspire Lichfield Cathedral 
Fri 13th Jun 2025 -  Fathers Day Breakfast 
Fri 13th Jun 2025 -  Y5 Swimming Lessons 
Fri 13th Jun 2025 -  EY to Imagine That 
Fri 13th Jun 2025 -  Y5/Y6 Girls Inter-Town Football Finals Discovery 
Academy 
Mon 16th Jun 2025 -  Y3 K2M Concert Symphony Hall Birmingham 
Mon 16th Jun 2025 -  Y5/Y6 Inclusive Football @ Moorside 
Tue 17th Jun 2025 -  School Photos 
Wed 18th Jun 2025 -  Sports Day KS2 a.m. EY/KS1 p.m. 
Thur 19th Jun 2025 -  Y3 –Y6 Mixed Burslem Track Event Northwood 
Fri 20th Jun 2025 -  Break The Rules Day 
Fri 20th Jun 2025 -  Y5 Swimming Lessons 
Mon 23rd Jun 2025 -  Y5 Class Assembly 
Wed 25th Jun 2025 -  Y5/Y6 Islam Workshop 
Thur 26th Jun 2025 -  Circus Skills Day 
Fri 27th Jun 2025 -  Y5 Swimming Lessons 
Fri 27th Jun 2025 -  Football v Moor 1st 
Mon 30th Jun 2025 -  Y6 Bikeability Week 

TESTING DATESYear 1 Phonics Test– Week com-
mencing 9th June 2025 

Year 4– Weeks commencing 2nd + 9th June 2025 
PLEASE NOTE IT IS VITAL THAT YOUR CHILD 

IS IN SCHOOL DURING THESE DATES. 
*Y2 SATS are now optional and will supplement our own 

assessment during the Summer term. 

POLITE NOTICE We have once again had complaints from  local 
residents and parents regarding inconsiderate parking on the zig zag lines 
outside school, parking dangerously and blocking driveways.  
PLEASE PARK SAFELY- the safety of our children is para-

mount at all times. Please support us in registering complaints 
to www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk/article/2723/Contact-Us 

Phone: 0345 605 3010 

ENDON HIGH SCHOOL VISITED Y6 

The transition manager from Endon High school 
visited Y6 last week to talk about their move to 
high school and to answer any questions. Hope-

fully the children feel much more settled about 
their move now.   

GIRLS Y5/6 CRICKET COMPETITION 
On Wednesday 4th June, Girls from Year 5 and 6 took part in 
a Staffordshire Moorlands Cricket tournament. With hopes 
realistic we hoped to put on, at least, a solid performance. To 
our delight, when all the scores were totted up we were the 
champions. Credit to the girls, they listened carefully and 
spotted opportunities to improve as they went along. They now 
represent Staffordshire Moorlands in the county finals.  
Amazing! 

Mon 30th Jun 2025 -  Summer Film Night 
Tue 1st Jul 2025 -  Y6 Arts Show @ Endon High School 
Thur 3rd Jul 2025 -  Y2 to Trentham Gardens 
Thur 3rd Jul 2025 -  Y5/Y6 Girls Leek Town Football Tournament 
Thur 3rd Jul 2025 -  Y6 @ Church with Rev Karen - Moving Up 
Fri 4th Jul 2025 -  Y5 Swimming Lessons 
Fri 4th Jul 2025 -  Summer Fayre - Tough Runner 
Mon 7th Jul 2025 -  Y6 End of Year Production 
Tue 8th Jul 2025 -  Y3 K2M to parents and school 
Tue 8th Jul 2025 -  Flourish+Worship Council Birmingham 
Tue 8th Jul 2025 -  New Parents EHS Transition 
Wed 9th Jul 2025 -  Y2 Class Worship 
Thur 10th Jul 2025 -  City Athletics  
Fri 11th Jul 2025 -  Rock Steady Concert 
Fri 11th Jul 2025 -  Reception Worship 
Fri 11th Jul 2025 -  Y5 Swimming Lessons 
Mon 14th Jul 2025 -  Endon High School Transition Day 
Mon 14th Jul 2025 -  Transition Day 
Mon 14th Jul 2025 -  Parents Evening 
Tue 15th Jul 2025 -  Endon High School Transition Day 
Tue 15th Jul 2025 -  Transition Day 
Tue 15th Jul 2025 -  Swimming Gala 
Wed 16th Jul 2025 -  Y3 Worship with Naomi  
Thur 17th Jul 2025 -  School Disco 
Thur 17th Jul 2025 -  Leavers Service 
 

FIELD ATHLETICS 
Last week also saw the first in two athletics meetings, as part of the Burslem 
Schools competition calendar. Up against eleven other schools, on the day our 
children performed brilliantly. Our girls finished first, while the boys were 
third. Great achievement. Notable performances included: Ava W 2nd (Long 

Jump) Jean LE 1st (Javelin) Beth R 1st (Long Jump and Javelin) A-Jay  J 
2nd (Javelin). Well done to all the children who took part, some of you were 
close to finishing in the top two. Your efforts mean that St Anne's currently 
lead the event. Next will be the track day on the 19th June. 

School Council Meetings 2025 
Monday 9th June 2025 @ 1.00 p.m.  
Monday 23rd June 2025 @ 1.00 p.m.                                                       

ECO Council Meetings 2025  
Monday 9th June 2025 @ 1.00 p.m. 
Monday 23rd June 2025 @ 1.00 p.m. 
Worship Council Meetings 2025 

Monday 23rd June 2025 @ 11.10 a.m 

 
Tues - Y4 –Y6 Euro Football Club finish 4.30 p.m. 
Wed - Y5/Y6 Cricket Club finish 4.30 p.m. 
         Y2 - Y3 Computing finish 4.00 p.m. 
         Y1/Y2 Craft Club finish 4.00 p.m. 
Thur – Y4/Y5 Micro:bit Programming finish 4.00 p.m. 
Fri -   KS2 Athletics finish 4.40 p.m. one session remaining  
         on 27th Jun 

Y1 and Y6 Beach Visit 

On Friday, Year 1 and Year 6 went on a 
fantastic adventure to the seaside! The 
children enjoyed a fun-filled day taking 
part in a range of  beach activities, topped 
off  with a huge sandcastle competition. 
Their enthusiasm, teamwork, and 
behaviour were outstanding – a real credit 
to St.Anne’s. Well done to all involved for 
making it such a memorable day! 

READING AMBASSADORS 

Hello, my name is Albie and I love 
Horrid Henry’s Nightmare.  It is a re-
ally funny book and I enjoy it because 
I like the humour and I like all of the 
books by Tony Ross. 

NEW PARENTS MEETING 
This Thursday, we were delighted to welcome our new parents—
and some of their children—to a meeting in preparation for their 
start in September. It was a pleasure to meet everyone and begin 
building those important connections.  
We’re now looking forward to seeing the children again on Monday 
14th July and Tuesday 15th July for our transition days, and 
can’t wait to officially welcome them to St Anne’s in September! 


